Villages RoVers

An FMCA Chapter

Greetings RoVers,

6reat News For The Villages RoVersl!!
But first let's start with - WOW the FMCA Perry Rally was
GREAT. Karen, Charlie, Jim & Stacy did an outstanding job, and
for most of our members it was their first FMCA event. The daily
planning from our Hosts kept us busy. The many seminars,
exhibitors, afternoon games and fantastic evening entertainment all
were outstanding. And forty (40) rigs signed up. Most of the
RoVers weathered the 30-degree weather to do the activity carts
and everyone enjoyed the interaction with the 1,950 other RV

owners. The food was great and the evening gatherings at the
fires in Tent City were a great way to meet each other. Lots more
to talk about at our meeting.

6reat News For The Villages RoVersll!
Compass Storage

Last month at the SIG session we had a number of local
storage facilities talk about their facility. Jim Mattern and Bob
Holzmann went to many of the storage facilities and invited them
to come to our SIG. Five facilities came and some did not bother
to show up.

But Compass Storage was impressed with our Chapter and
wants to build a relationship with the Villages RoVers. Bil Walsh
the southeast area manager and Ju Ju Tejada the facility manger
are offering the Rovers a 107% discount on the monthly rent. They
are also looking to make more improvements for our benefit. I have
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gone through the list of Rovers at Compass and you will see a 10%
discount in your next statement. Rovers will be required to show
their membership sticker for the discount. I am reviewing our
membership and working with Ju Ju to get a list of members but
please let me know (bharchar@aol.com) or contact Ju Ju. If you
are not currently a Compass customer, feel free to call Ju Ju at
352-748-1181 and join your fellow Rovers.

Compass offers mostly covered storage with 30amp electric on
concrete and the sites are 13’ wide. Stop by and take a look to
see if it works for you. Compass Storage is located at 2175 FL-SR
44 a mile from I-75 and near several truck stops.
https://www.compassselfstorage.com/

The above shows the value of our SIG sessions!

We have our SIG meeting on the second Wednesday of April at
9:00am (April 12, 2023) and we have our monthly meeting on the

3. Thursday of April (April 20, 2023).
Doors open at 5:45 for some social gathering, before
our 6:10 meeting.
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